
February 12, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Dixon Intermediate – Girl Scouts Troop 859/meetings 
Dixon Primary – Immanuel Baptist Church/parking 
Dixon Primary – Girl Scout Troop 441/mother-daughter tea 
Dixon Primary – Relevant Life Church/service 
East Milton Elementary – Doers of the Word Ministry/outreach event 
Gulf Breeze High – Brentwood High School Varsity Baseball Team/practice 
Gulf Breeze High – Momentum Church/Easter gatherings 
Gulf Breeze High – Pensacola Beach Volleyball Club/practice 
Gulf Breeze High – K13 Performance Training/athletic training 
Gulf Breeze High – Athlete’s Performance/practice 
Gulf Breeze High – Spirit Factory/Cheerleading Coaches Conference 
Holley Navarre Middle – Navarre Beach Volleyball Club/training and practice 
Holley Navarre Primary – Girl Scouts 907/meetings 
Holley Navarre Primary – Girl Scouts Troop 234/meetings 
King Middle – Milton Community Center/basketball practice 
Milton High – Fellowship of Churches/Black History Program 
 
 


